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June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Throughout Year 7, all students have been studying both French and Spanish. We hope that your child has enjoyed 
learning both the language and culture of these two countries.  

We are now asking students to choose one of these two languages to continue to study throughout Year 8 and 9 with 
the expectation that this will then be continued to GCSE level. Both languages are taught by specialist teachers, including 
native speakers who are able to support conversation and cultural understanding.  

Please discuss this with your child and complete the following Google Form by Friday 24th June 2022 to indicate their 
preference:  

https://forms.gle/doiq1GAM7FZ7Ca8AA  

Please note, you will need a google email address to complete the form. Students’ trafalgarconnected.com email 
addresses are google compatible if they wish to complete the form with you using their email login. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Aamir Kohli  

MFL Curriculum Leader  

akohli@trafalgarschool.org.uk  
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